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If you would like this letter to be translated into another language please contact the school office. 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year we have given the student exchange visit to China a sporting theme, which has 
generated a great deal of interest from a number of students. 
 
This is a final opportunity for any student who may wish to take part in our visit to China. 
If your child would like to take part a £100 deposit must be paid on ParentPay as soon as 
possible and not later than 22nd June. 
 
After this date we will be finalising arrangements for flight tickets and host families in China.   
Please see our website for the original letter, however, the arrangements for final payment 
dates are now as follows: 
 

Deposit:  £100 by 22nd June (this is a non refundable payment). 
 
Balance:  can be paid at your convenience and by no later than 5th October. 

 
If you have any concerns about payment for this trip please contact Mrs Gibson or Mr 
Thompson at school. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody who has shown interest and support 
for our exchange visit to China over the years. 
 
We are looking forward to another extremely successful trip where the students can experience 
another culture and language and make life long friendships. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr N Thompson 
Deputy Headteacher 

 Our Ref: China 2018 final/o/a/China  

 
 
 

12 June 2018 

http://www.winchmore.enfield.sch.uk/

